

NEWSLETTER OF THE LCT FLOTILLAS OF WORLD WAR 11

HONORING THE MEN WHO SERVED ON THE LANDING CRAFT OF THE U.S. AMPHIBIOUS FORCES

Ahoy There!

FLOTILLA is the newsletter of the **LCT Flotillas of World War II** and is published twice annually. Any material on the history of the LCTs is greatly appreciated. Most material appearing in this newsletter will also be archived on our LCT website on the internet. We ask for a donation of \$5.00 per year. Send all monies to Bud Farmer (address listed below).

Any photographs or original documents submitted will be returned to owner after publication. It is recommended that a copy is submitted of any *valuable* items in case of loss during mailing.

All or part of this publication may be copied without permission unless otherwise stated. Any article with a copyright by the author may **not** be used without the author's written permission.

©2001 LCT Flotillas of World War II

NEWSLETTER CONTACTS

The FLOTILLA (hardcopy version)
Ron Swanson, editor
ron.swanson@ww2lct.org
or write to Ron at:
7512 15th St. Lane N.
Oakdale, MN 55128-6010

LCT WEBSITE (electronic version)
Rich Fox, webmaster
rich.fox@ww2lct.org
or write to Rich at:
436 Arabella St.
Pittsburgh, PA 15210-1402

Check out our own LCT Website at:

http://ww2lct.org

LCT FLOTILLAS OF WWII

H.E. "Bud" Farmer 1312 Cheshire Drive Nashville, TN 37207-1508

